
This Week at Westwood... 

Sun. January 28 9:15 am Sunday School 

 10:30 am Worship Service  

 11:30 am Quarterly Business Meeting 

 5:30 pm Puppets 

 6:30 pm YAC Snack Supper 

 7:00 pm YAC 

   

Mon. January 29 4:00 pm Youth Handbells 

 6:30 pm Engraved 

 7:00 pm Boy Scouts 

 7:15 pm Adult Handbells 

 

Tues. January 30 6:30 am Prayer Breakfast 

 6:30 pm ESL 

 6:30 pm Personnel Committee Meeting 

 7:00 pm GriefShare 

     

Wed. January 31   5:15 pm  Fellowship Meal 

         6:00 pm  Preschool & Children’s Activities       

         6:00 pm  Youth Recharge 

         6:30 pm  Financial Peace University 

         6:30 pm  Pastor’s Bible Study 

         6:30 pm  Women’s Bible Study 

         7:40 pm  Westwood Choir 

           

Thur. February 1  7:00 pm  Deacons Meeting 

 

Sat. February 3   9:00 am  Carying Place Workday  

         6:00 pm  Senior Adult Banquet  

         
Notice from Stewardship:  

The price for an adult meal on Wednesday nights will increase by $1.00 to $6.00 
beginning January 24, 2018. The meal pr ice has been $5.00 since       
Wednesday night meals began.  Over time we have incurred price increases in 
food, utilities & supplies and feel that an increase is necessary at this time.   
Prices for a child’s meal remains unchanged. Thank you for your understanding 
and support.  

          

 
Wi-Fi Name: WestwoodPublic 
Password:  westwood 

200 Westhigh Street  Cary, North Carolina 27513 
Phone (919) 469-9393 
www.westwoodbc.org 

 



Westwood Worship 
January 28, 2018 10:30 am  

A community of believers worshiping God,  

making disciples, and sharing Christ’s love. 

 

Our Praise Is Worship 

Transition Team Update                    Jennifer Harkness 

Prelude                                   Kayla Childers     

Invocation                         Rev. Michelle Anderson 

Westwood Welcome                       Rev. Patti Lingafelt 

Hymn of Praise 14      Praise to the Lord, the Almighty  

Children’s Sermon                             Dr. Keith Vaughn 

Old Testament Reading Psalm 111 (Responsive Reading)  Rev. Patti Lingafelt 

             Our Giving Is Worship  

Offertory Hymn 350        The Church’s One Foundation 

Offertory Prayer                               Jackie Woodcock 

Offertory                                 Kayla Childers       

              Our Proclamation of the Word Is Worship 

Anthem          He Is the Rock (Barrett)               Westwood Choir 

Pastoral Prayer                               Burke Holland 

Message        “Five Qualities of a Thriving Church”               Dr. Clay Warf 

             Proverbs 29:18 

                Our Response Is Worship 

Hymn of Response 392    Stir Your Church, O God, Our Father 

Benediction                                                                      Dr. Keith Vaughn 

Congregational Response   

Christ is alive, and goes before us 
To show and share what love can do. 

This is a day of new beginnings; 
Our God is making all things new. 

Postlude                          Judy Keadle
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Extended Session 
Extended Session child care is provided during worship  

for birth – Pre-K downstairs in the children’s Sunday School area. 
Coordinator: Tracy Lindner 
Babies – 1YOs: Julie Nolan & Jennifer Harkness 
2, 3 & 4 YOs-  Dona Woodard  
  

Records for December 2017 
General Offering: $141,140                  Monthly Requirement: $84,164 
YTD Offering: $970,859                    YTD Requirement: $1,009,968 
DROP Fund:$2336                 

Records for January 21, 2018 
Sunday School: 190                           Worship: 210 

----------------------------------------Tear Here------------------------------------------ 

Reservation for the Fellowship Meal 
Wednesday, January 31st beginning at 5:15 pm 

______________________________________________________NAME 

Menu: Ham, Potato Salad & Mixed Veggies 
_______Number of Adults ($6.00 each) ______Number of Children ($3.00 each) 

Please add me to the permanent reservation list _____    
Please cancel my weekly reservation (s) but retain my permanent status _____   

Minister on Call January 26-February 1 
Jerry Richards/Joanne Giles 
919-349-4698/919-745-7902 

Minister on Call February 2-February 8 
Michelle Anderson 

919-368-6508 
You can also call the church office at 919-469-9393 to determine the Minister on Call. 

If after hours, the recorded message will give you that information. 

Welcome to Westwood! 
We welcome you to our worship service today.  If you are a first time  
visitor, please sign our guest register located at the Welcome Center.  

Joining God in His Work 
Dr. Richard Childress…….……..Intentional Interim Pastor 
Dr. Keith Vaughn……………….………...Associate Pastor 
Rev. Michelle Anderson ...…….………...Minister of Youth 
Rev. Patti Lingafelt…Interim Minister of Music & Worship 
Charles Allard………………...…….……...Pastor Emeritus 
Becky Bullock………….….……..Administrative Assistant 
Jennifer Watkins …………….……..Secretary/Receptionist 
Anna Ferdinando………….……………….Church Hostess 
Kim Taylor………………….……………………..Organist 

         Kayla Childers………………………………………Pianist  



Senior Adult Trip-February 23, 2018 
Museum of History: World War I Exhibit 

On Friday, February 23rd, the Senior Adults are planning a trip to downtown 
Raleigh to visit the World War I Exhibit at the Museum of History (the exhibit 
has received great reviews). We will leave the church at 10:45 am to arrive 
downtown for lunch at Cooper’s BBQ (at your expense) and then visit the      
History Museum. The cost to visit the Museum is free but the use of the bus will 
be $2.00/person. Make your check  payable to WBC (or cash) and give to Clara 
Wolverton. Look for more information and sign up on the Senior Adult Bulletin 
Board on Hall A. If you have any questions call Clara at 919-612-4830.  
 

DENTAL CLINIC 
The mobile dental unit operated by North Carolina Baptist Men will 
be at Westwood on Saturday, February 10 for a free dental clinic.  We 
need tooth brushes, toothpaste and dental floss to help make up kits 
that are given to each patient.  A collection box is located by the     
Media Center.  The clinic is from 8:00 am – 4:00 pm on the lower   
level of the church.  This is a unique opportunity that we  
otherwise would not have, to minister to people in Wake County.  
  

 GETTING A NEW IPOD FOR CHRISTMAS?    
  RECYCLE YOUR OLD ONE WITH US! 
 
The Single Adults are collecting used iPods from 
December 26

th
 through the month of January 

2018, to donate to the Music & Memory Project 
at Transitions LifeCare (formerly Hospice of 
Wake County). There will be a box in the foyer 
for collection of these items. For your protection, 
please remove any identifying information, apps 
and/or subscriptions from your device. You may 
also donate money or gift cards (Apple iTunes) 
to the project. For more information go 
to  https://transitionslifecare.org/musicmemory/ 
or contact Jackie Woodcock.  

Our high school juniors and seniors will have the        
opportunity to travel on a mission trip to Belize this   
summer.  One of the ways students can raise funds is by 
participating in our Rent A Youth program.  Through this 
program you can hire youth for jobs such as babysitting, 
yard work, pet care, running errands, house cleaning, 
tutoring, etc..  If you are interested in hiring one of our 
youth you can find their information in your Sunday 
School class or by contacting Michelle.  Thank you for 
your support! 
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2018 Winter Bible Study 
Sunday, February 25th 11:30 am-3:15 pm 

Leader: Dr. Danny West  
In the first century, Gentile believers were suffering and facing persecution     
because of their faith in Jesus. Peter wrote a letter to remind them that their     
heavenly hope and eternal inheritance outweighed anything faced in this life.  He 
encouraged them to live holy lives motivated by love.  The message delivered by 
Peter has great relevance for today, as more pressure is being exerted on believers 
around the world. Our Winter Bible Study will be a source of encouragement to 
believers facing this increasing pressure, reminding them that they are foreigners 

in a distant land and that one day they will gain the privileges of their heavenly 
citizenship.  Dr. Danny West will be our leader.  Dr. West is the Executive      
Director, Doctor of Ministry Program, School of Divinity and Professor of  
Preaching and Pastoral Studies at Gardner Webb University. Activities for      
children will be provided. The youth will be assisting with the children activities. 
Lunch will be provided.  

Senior Adult Banquet  

 Saturday, February 3rd  6-7:30 pm 

Fellowship Hall  
 

The theme this year is Western. Come 

wearing your favorite Western apparel. 

Come enjoy an evening of food, fun and fellowship hosted by the 

youth of Westwood! tƭŜŀǎŜ ǎƛƎƴ ǳǇ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ {ŜƴƛƻǊ !Řǳƭǘ .ǳƭƭŜǘƛƴ 

.ƻŀǊŘ ƛƴ Iŀƭƭ ! ōȅ WŀƴǳŀǊȅ омǎǘΦ 

WOMENôS BIBLE STUDY 
BEGINNING FEBRUARY 5, 2018 

10:00 A.M 
LOCATION:  ALLARD/PARKER SUNDAY SCHOOL CLASS 

  
Do you like to hear a good story??  Do you know who was the best storyteller  
ever?  It’s not Mark Twain, Shakespeare or C.S. Lewis.  Join us for a Bible study 
based on the book Jesus (The Storyteller) written by Dr. Brian Harbour.  Books 
will be available on Monday, February 5 and cost is $13.  If you have questions 

contact Terry Campbell at (919) 280-8062 or  tccampbell519@yahoo.comΦ  All 
are welcome.  Bring a friend or neighbor. 

Disaster Relief Trip to Lumberton 
February 12-16, 2018 

Anyone over 18 is welcome to join.  
You will be staying at the Baptist Men’s new recovery facility in Lumberton. All 
skill levels are welcome and you don’t have to stay all week if your schedule won’t 
allow. There is a sign up sheet on Hall A. Contact Jim Canterberry (919-467-3126) 
for more information.  
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